
Submitter: Sergiu Matias 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Labor and Workplace 
Standards 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3838 

As an adult care home provider, I STRONGLY oppose HB3838. We are already 

being over regulated, this is a home like environment for residents to feel like home 

and not in a hospital setting. This will put a lot of burden on care homes and it will 

result in closures of homes, specially on newer Care Homes like ours. There is a 

great shortage of caregivers as it is and it will further make it worse. 
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